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 Deyana Petrova COMMNT2015/5274/P 05/11/2015  20:29:35 Dear Sir/Madam,

As a neighbor who is living right next to the above mentioned address, I am a bit concerned about the 

noise. May I kindly ask you to set some restrictions in terms of working hours during the week and also 

during the weekend? I would like also to ask for adequate storage and waste handling.

Thank you in advance.

Best regards,

Deyana

105 Priory Road
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